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From: registrar
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2019 12:56 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -

Andrea Kollo 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Sunday, March 10, 2019 8:49 AM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2019-03-10 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2018-0305 
 
-- Name -- 
Andrea Kollo 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
So we, as consumers, are expected to cover a corporate acquisition?  Since when is that OK or our responsibility?  IF 
a company wants to merge with another and buy them out, surely that is a cost expenditure they should be required to 
pay themselves and NOT pass on to the general public. 
 
Enbridge has applied for several rate hikes within a 6 month period. 
 
 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 
 




